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LOOKING FORWARD 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COFFEE EVENTS 

Coffee and Cake Days have continued during the past 3 months. The Friend’s committee continues to be appreciative 

and humbled by the continued support these events receive and, prior to deductions, these events generated £130.95 

in April, £188.21 in May and £190.56 in June. 

 

Please note due to the impending summer and holiday season there will no coffee and cake event during August.  

Further dates are being planned for 15th July and 23rd September and we look forward to seeing you there. 

SAVE THE DATE 

8th July BOULTHAM PARK 

Once again, the club has been asked 

to display our talented gymnasts at 

the Boultham Park summer event 

on Saturday 8th July. The Friends of 

LGC will be holding a tombola and 

lucky dip stall at the event and are 

seeking donations of any prizes 

suitable for the tombola. 

We hope to see you all at the event 

and fingers crossed for the weather! 

TIME DONATIONS 

The Friends of LGC recognise we 

request many donations throughout 

the year, so instead of donating 

items, would you be able to donate 

some time. Friends are always 

looking for volunteers to assist at 

events so if you think you could 

spare an hour or two and lend a 

hand please let a member of the 

committee know or see the 

noticeboard for event information. 

EASTER HAMPERS: LUCKY SQUARES 

The Easter Lucky Squares event was another success 

with 9 beautiful hampers up for grabs. The drawing of 

the raffle took place during the Easter Coffee and Cake 

Event with Mr H kindly drawing all the lucky winners. 

All winners were notified and their names published 

on the LGC Facebook Page. Thank you to all who kindly 

donated prizes and purchased squares – this event 

raised a total of £281.27 

EASTER EGG HUNT 

This new FREE event for 2017 was very well received 

and there was a buzz around the gym as gymnasts, 

parents, and coaches alike all tried frantically to 

unscramble the letters and identify the answer. 

The mystery phase was “Olympic Games” and the 10 

lucky winners were drawn at random by coach 

Thomas. We hope enjoyment was had by all and look 

out for further FREE events in the future. 

MINI EGGS 

A big thank you to all who have returned their Mini Egg Boxes and we hope you all enjoyed this small Easter gift from 

the Friends of LGC. The returned boxes have generated an income total of £421.96 which is a tremendous amount and 

will certainly help towards the end of year total.   

SAVE THE DATE 

16th December CHRISTMAS PARTY 

The Friends of LGC are organising 

another Christmas disco to be held 

at Brant Road Social Club on 

Saturday 16th December. 

There will be a DJ and party games 

galore!  

Please see posters nearer the time 

for further information regarding 

timings and tickets. 

 

SAINSBURY’S VOUCHERS 

We would like to thank everyone who has kindly donated their Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers to the Club. The 

counting has taken placed and the club are currently deciding on the items they require. Please see the next 

newsletter for further information.   


